[bookmark: _GoBack]Parents’ Evenings
Due to the ongoing pandemic and following a detailed risk assessment we will be running Parents’ Evenings remotely via the video meeting platform ‘SchoolCloud’ for the foreseeable future.  Parents’ Evenings for years 10 and 11 have already taken place remotely. If you do not have access to a device to virtually meet with your child’s teachers please contact the college once you have received your invitation to Parents Evening. 
Due to the size of each year group you will be invited to a Parents’ Evening below depending on which half year your child is in, either X half or Y half. The timings below are provisional and further information about how to book appointments will be sent to parents/carers closer to the Parents’ Evening dates.
PARENTS’ EVENINGS 2022

	Year
	Dates
	Timings

	Year 8
X Half
Y Half
	
Wednesday 2 February 2022
Wednesday 9 February 2022


	
3.40pm-7.00pm
3.40pm-7.00pm

	Year 9
X Half
Y Half

	
Wednesday 16 March 2022
Wednesday 23 March 2022


	
3.40pm-7.00pm
3.40pm-7.00pm

	Year 7
X Half
Y Half
	
Wednesday 20 April 2022
Wednesday 27 April 2022


	
3.40pm-7.00pm
3.40pm-7.00pm





